
 

 

“Joining the Conversation” 

Don’t miss out on the opportunity for 
great conversations and interactions with 

other Child Care Providers on our  
 

Members Only Page 

May 
Memo 

Develop a Healthy Business - Inside & Out 

May 31, 2014 

Click here for registration & information 

Registration Deadline is May 24th—register now while spaces are still available 
Don’t miss out on the 30% discount for conference attendees at the Early Years Store. 

BC Family Child Care Associations’ 2014 

Conference & AGM 

         May is Child Care month in B.C. 
      See official proclamation 

 

Hazardcheck: 

Is a guide published by Health Canada to 
inform Canadians about common health risks 
that can be present in their homes along with 
potential health impacts. Young children and 
older adults are especially at risk.  

 View and order Hazardcheck  

May 15th, 2014 is Child Care Provider Appreciation 

https://www.facebook.com/
http://www.bcfcca.ca/bcfcca_news.php
http://www.qp.gov.bc.ca/statreg/oic/2014%20Proclamations/procs/ChildCare2014.htm
http://www.HealthyCanadians.gc.ca/Hazardcheck

